
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Skipton              Term:   Spring 1            Topic:   To Infinity and Beyond!  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
We have been so busy this term, but here is just 

a snippet of some of our learning: 

English: In English we have enjoyed listening to 

different stories about space, especially ‘Bob’ 

the astronaut. We have already created our 

own aliens and planets. 

Maths: Shape has been the name of the game 

in maths. We have learnt the name of different 2 

and 3D shapes to include ‘heptagon’ and 

‘decagon’ and we are just started to look for 

right-angles in and around school. 

Science: Wow, Skipton definitely love learning all 

about the Solar System, to include the ‘sun’, 

‘moon’ and all the planets. We each have our 

own favourite planet, but do feel sorry, for poor 

‘Pluto’, who is no longer a planet! See if your 

child can remember all the planets in order? 

PSHE: Talking about our feelings, has been an 

important focus in PSHE (Personal, Social, Health 

Education’) and that it is okay to be worried, 

frightened, scared, sad or angry. They are 

feelings that everyone has, but it is how we deal 

with them, that is important. 

Skipton’s Magic Moments 

Charlie: Charlie, you have remember so many 

shapes names, telling us all ‘how many sides a 

heptagon has! 

Harry: Harry, we love the way you now get on 

with your work without support, only asking for 

help if you really need it. 

Chloe: Chloe, well done for remembering so 

much about the ‘race for space’ and telling 

mummy and daddy all about ‘Neil Armstrong’ 

Ethan: Ethan you continue to try so hard in your 

learning, telling us, what you need to do and 

then sharing your work afterwards! 

Harvey: Harvey, wow, how fit are you, joining 

‘running’, ‘netball’ and ‘football’ club? You are 

fabulous! 

Leah: Leah, we are so proud, of how you now 

want to write all the time, without so helping 

you. You are looking at each letter and 

sounding them out, amazing! 

Dante: You are such a mind of knowledge and 

have taught us all so much about space, we 

particularly loved your facts about the sun!  

Louise: Louise, you haven’t stopped talking, we 

love hearing your news every day, thank you! 

Jack: Jack, you are so independent in your 

learning, every day you are ready to work and 

complete your work so happily, thank you! 

William: You have been fascinated about 

space, asking me so many questions and we 

have enjoyed finding the answers together! 

  

                                                     

 

                            

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Monday 19th February – First day back of term 4 

 Term 4: Monday 19th February – Monday 29th March 

 Thursday 1st March – World Book Day, more details to 

follow. 

 Week beginning 12th March – Science week. 

 Friday 23rd March – Sports Relief 

 Wednesday 28th March – Internet Safety Workshop 

 Thursday 29th March – Celebration assembly 

 Thursday 29th March – End of term 

 Easter Holidays – Friday 30th March – Sunday 15th April 

 First Day of Term 5 – Monday 16th April 

 Term 5: Monday 16th April – Friday 25th May 

Have a very restful half-term, let’s hope it is not too 

cold? 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


